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 8
th
 January 2020 

 

  

Chuig gach ball de Dhúiche Bardais an Inbhir Mhóir 

 

To the Cathaoirleach & Each Member of Arklow Municipal District  

 

The monthly meeting of Arklow Municipal District will be held in the  will be held in “The 

McElheron  Chamber”, Arklow Municipal District Offices, Castle Park, Arklow,  Co. Wicklow on 

Wednesday 15
th

 January 2020  commencing at 3.30 pm to consider the Agenda listed  hereunder.  

 

Should you be unable to attend please contact Claire Lawless at 0402 – 42700 or by e-mail at 

clawless@wicklowcoco.ie  

 

 

Mise le meas, 

 

Claire Lawless 

______________________________________ 

Claire Lawless 

District Administrator  

 

CLÁR  GNÓ 

 

AGENDA 

 
1. Votes of Sympathy.  

 

2. Confirmation of Minutes from Ordinary Meeting held on the 11
th
 December 2019 (Draft 

Minutes attached). 

 

3. Matters Arising. 

 

4 .        To receive an update on the LA Housing Energy Fabric Upgrade Programme of Works for 

2020 in Arklow MD   
 

5.        To discuss Discretionary Budget for 2020 (list of potential projects attached). 
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6 Rob Mulhall, A/ District Engineer to discuss –  

 

 Roads Programme 2020 

 Discretionary Works 

 IPB Remedial Works 

 Low Cost Safety Schemes 

 

7.      Notices of Motions: 

 

(a) In the name of Cllr. Pat Kennedy  

“That the footpath in Ballygannon on the Ballinderry Road be resurfaced. There is a continuous 

concrete kerb on the outside edge so it would require the inner layer to be re-laid in tar. The old 

layer of tar is no longer fit for purpose and is a trip hazard in many places.”  (Received 13
th

 

November 2019) 

(b)  In the name of Cllr. Pat Kennedy  

"That the Council lay a footpath from the Community Centre along the road edge to the new 

houses in Conary,  as there is no footpath there at present".  (Received 13
th

 November 2019) 

(c) In the name of Cllr. Pat Kennedy  

"That the footpath at Avonbeg Heights in Ballinaclash is finished in 2020 as we started this 

footpath in 2019,  and that funding be made available for the installation of four street lights 

from Avonbeg Heights to The Birches in Ballinaclash. The Birches is a new housing estate with 

many children and no street lighting along the footpath".  (Received 13
th

 November 2019) 

(d) In the name of Cllr. Sylvester Bourke and Cllr. Pat Fitzgerald 

 

"That the Council install a footpath from Ard Rua to the speed limit sign in Barndarrig".  

(Received 20
th

 November 2019) 
 

(e) In the name of Cllr. Miriam Murphy 

 

"That Arklow Municipal District considers the resurfacing of the Parade Ground area.  The 

area has residents who have been looking for this for some time" (Received 22
nd

 November 

2019) 

 

8.   To discuss the possibility of holding the Arklow MD March Meeting at another location in 

            the District.   

 

9. Correspondence 

  

10. Any Other Business 

 

 

 


